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MOTION ON TRANSPARENCY  
 
We the electors call on the board to put in place a process of consultation and full 
transparency with the public during every stage of discussion and planning in regards to 
P3 schools. Given the potential impacts on the whole education system, and on budgets 
and planning at all levels of government, this process should not be confined to 
individual school communities, but should seek to inform and involve all Regina 
ratepayers. 
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